
 

February 22, 2016 

Floraline Avenue, One-Way Traffic Only 
Floraline Avenue, effective immediately, will be one-way traffic from Lear Nagle 

Road heading west to Jefferson Avenue.  All eastbound traffic on Floraline must 

exit onto Jefferson to Adams Avenue or Washington Blvd. to exit onto Lear Nagle 

Road. The closure will remain in effect until the completion of the widening of 

Lear Nagle Road.  

The reason for the closure is to allow for Lear Nagle Road residents’ mailboxes to 

be placed on Floraline Avenue during the construction period.   

 

 

 


